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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Flora, Travis [Travis.Flora@stantec.com]
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 12:55 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G
Subject: RO138 (Chevron 90517) 3900 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, CA - Tenant Denied Access

Hi Mark,  
I’m following up on a voicemail that Carryl left you to let you know about the status of this site assessment. We 
were beginning work at the site on 2/2, and the tenant demanded that we leave, even though we have a 
valid access agreement and provided sufficient notification to both the owner and tenant. We complied with 
their request and left the site that day. Chevron has been working with the property owner’s legal rep and the 
tenant since then; however, the access issue is not yet resolved, and we do not have an estimate on when we 
will be able to resume this work. 
 
Carryl will provide you with another update next week. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Travis L. Flora 
Associate Project Manager 
Stantec 
15575 Los Gatos Boulevard Building C Los Gatos CA 95032-2569 
Phone: (408) 827-3876 
Cell: (408) 458-6320 
Travis.Flora@stantec.com 
  

  

  
      

  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


